
 

 

May 2, 2024 
 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 

Fatigue Survey 
 
 

As you are aware, there have been changes made with the implementation of the fatigue limits and Nav Canada 
has developed a survey to collect subjective data which will inform the Fatigue Safety Action Group of the impact 
on fatigue levels for affected employees. Let NAV know how you feel about the fatigue program by completing 
their survey. Filling out the survey will take about 5 minutes. Please have all answers submitted by May 8th, 2024. 

 

Click here to access the survey or scan the QR code below. 

 

 

 

 

In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg     Scott Loder 
President      Executive Vice President 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DT96KX8

